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  THACS - Tewin Horticulture Arts & Crafts Society 

 

 

Annual General Meeting and beekeeping talk on Monday 27th February  

The twenty-first THACS AGM will take place in Tewin Memorial Hall on Monday 27th 
February 2023 at 7:30pm. The evening will start with the AGM and then there will be 
refreshments, followed by a talk from our guest speakers. This time, we have a double-
act from two local bee keepers, Mike Brady and Phil Raine, who will tell us about some 
aspects of beekeeping. 

There is no admission charge for the evening and no booking is necessary. This is an 
important meeting for THACS (especially this year) and all members are urged to 
attend. Non-members are very welcome but not able to vote. Any non-members who 
just wish to attend the talk are advised to arrive by 8:30pm. 

 
Ray Keppler, THACS Chairman  

  
 


